
… is more important than ever! 
 

 The new DFE Health Education curriculum has made it compulsory for pupils to    

           know the following by the end of primary school: 

 About personal hygiene and germs including bacteria, viruses, how they are spread and 

treated, and the importance of handwashing. 

 The facts and science relating to allergies, immunisation and vaccination. 

 

 Coronavirus has heightened everyone’s awareness of viruses. Anxiety around this can 

 be helped by understanding more about infection and prevention. 

             

       The Slough school age flu immunisation programme re-starts in September 2020 and 

 it is important that as many children as possible receive the immunisations they are   

 entitled to. 

To support schools with this work, we are pleased to offer 
 

FREE training for school staff and bespoke support 

plus 
 

FREE           teaching resource packs  

 
 

  
 

There will be a choice of two dates for the training: 
 

Tuesday 22nd September 2020 @ 2:15—3:30 pm 

Wednesday 21st October 2020 @ 3:00—4:15pm 
(The venue or remote access details will be confirmed nearer the time.) 

 

TRAINING IS OPEN TO TEACHING AND SUPPORT STAFF INCLUDING OFFICE 

STAFF INVOLVED IN THE ADMIN SIDE OF THE IMMUNISATION PROGRAMME AT 

YOUR SCHOOL 
 

For further information and to book a place please contact Susan Dyer, School Health &  

Wellbeing Project Officer, 07753 316916 susan.dyer@slough.gov.uk   

 

 

 

Teaching children about  

infection and prevention... 

SAVE THE DATE 
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